
 

Update: Mpumalanga Department of Health 
 

Salary upgrade: Health Information Officers 

The PSA requested to place an agenda item in the bilateral meeting held between organised labour and 

the employer to discuss some of the issues that are affecting employees, The item was related to salary 

upgrades for Health Information Officers employed in the different sub-district offices in Mpumalanga. 

Health Information Officers working in the different hospitals in Mpumalanga were upgraded as per the 

job evaluation results by the employer, leaving those who are in the sub-district.  

 

The PSA immediately intervened after this matter was brought to the Union’s attention, and an agreement 

to upgrade the salaries of the other Health Information Officers who are based in the sub-district was 

reached in that particular meeting. Subsequent to that, the PSA wrote a follow-up letter to the accounting 

officer reminding the employer about the resolution taken in that meeting, and it was reported that indeed 

the employer has implemented the salary upgrade of the other Health Information Officers. 

 

PSA members employed as Health Information Officer in the sub-district, under the Mpumalanga 

Department of Health, whose salary upgrade was omitted, should contact the PSA Provincial Office in 

Mpumalanga, using the following email address: sbongile.ngomane@psa.co.za. 

 

Any employee interested in joining the PSA is requested to contact the following PSA employees for 

assistance: Sylvia.Watkins@psa.co.za / 082 880 8941 or Thandiwe.Mziyako@psa.co.za / 060 962 8512 

or the PSA Provincial Office in Mpumalanga on (013) 741 7500. 
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